From: Eamonn Bates [mailto:Ebates@pack2go-europe.com]
Sent: Saturday, May 28, 2016 3:26 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: Re: [Pack2Go Europe]: Invitation for 9 June
Hello ,
That is wonderful! We look forward to seeing one of you soon.
c ,
Many thanks and best wishes
Many thanks and best wishes,
Eamonn Bates
On 27 May 2016, at 17:06,
On 27 Way 2010, at 17.00,
Dear Mr Bates,
Just to make a sign before the week-end, to confirm, as spoken over the phone that either
or myself will attend the Pack2Go meeting on 9 June, to give a presentation on litter prevention. As
is out these days, I have in any event already pencilled it in my agenda.
Best regards,
<image001.jpg></image001.jpg>
European Commission
Directorate-General for Environment
A.2. Marta Marramant & Danielina
A2 - Waste Management & Recycling
Avenue de Beaulieu 9
B-1049 Brussels/Relgium

From:

Sent: To: 18 May 2016 14:09

Eamonn Bates

Cc:

Subject:

Re: [Pack2Go Europe]: Invitation for 9 June

Dear Eamonn,

Unfortunately I already have a full-day meeting that day; I copy my colleagues perhaps they are available.

On 18 May 2016, at 13:42, Eamonn Bates < Ebates@pack2go-europe.com > wrote:

The Stop Litter Now! Summit seems distant now. But it was a great success and your input really was appreciated. You may or may not know, that Pack2Go Europe, the European association of food & beverage service and convenience packaging manufacturers, was instrumental in catalysing and supporting the creation of the Clean Europe Network. They realise that their products are among those prominently littered. Helping launch the Network was one way the industry felt it could help in promoting better litter prevention. Pack2Go Europe is still an associate member of the Network.

On 9 June the CEOs of Pack2Go Europe member companies will be meeting in Brussels. They will be launching a strategic work programme for the industry focusing on finding a place for service packaging in the circular economy (lots to do!) and of course that will also involve considering the related topic of litter prevention. With that in mind we were hoping that you would be ready to present the same presentation that you kindly made to the Stop Litter Now! Summit in April. We envisage your slot at about 12 noon hrs for 20-30 minutes. Derek Robertson, chairman of the Clean Europe Network, will be presenting the Network's programme after you.

It would be marvellous if you could help – again! – and I know that the business people are particularly keen to hear direct from the Commission.

With many thanks,

Sincerely,

Eamonn

eamonn bates secretary general

pack2go europe europe's convenience food packaging association

lívingstonelaan 13 - 15 avenue livingstone 1000 brussels belgium

tel:

+32 / 2 - 286.94.96

fax

+32 / 2 - 286.94.95